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October 8, 1982 * 

Professor José Fferrater Mora 
1518 Wlllowbrook lañe 
Villanova, Pennsylvanla 
19085 

Dear Professor Ferrater: 

On behalf of Dr. William E. Cárter and the Híspanle División, I 
wlsh to express my thanks to you for your participation in the Ortega 
y Gasset and 20th Century Thougfrit Synposium held Septeüfoer 30-0ctober 
1 ln the Llbrary of Congress. Very complljgentaty contnents are belng 
recelved concernlng that outstandlng meetlng; much of the success of 
the event ls due to the efforts by you and your colleagues who gave 
papera or served as dlscussants durlng the four sessions of the 
symposlum. 
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As you are probably aware, much lnterest has been shown f ron 
several dlrectlons concernlng the eventual publlcatlon of the proceedlngs 
of the symposlum. Ih thls regard I am now wrltlng to you in order to 
request your permlssian to use your paper for such a publlcatlon. Please 
let me know as soon as posslble if you are wllling to do this. I am 
also taking this opportunity to return a copy of the paper that you 
presented ln the event that you may wlsh to amend any statement that you 
raade in it. 
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I look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

rohn R. Hébert 
Actlng Chlef 
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